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UPCOMING 

CHAMBER EVENTS 

(CONNECT VIA ZOOM): 

 

Thursday, November 12: 

SCCC Chamber 

Ambassador Meeting 

8 to 9 am 

 

Thursday, November 19: 

Membership Coffee 

9 to 10 am 

 

The monthly business 

meetings for Nipomo, 

Arroyo Grande, Grover 

Beach, and Pismo 

Beach will resume in 

January. The monthly 

Govermental Affairs 

meeting will also re-

sume in January. 

 

• • • 

 

Save the date for 

Elegant Evenings in the 

Village of Arroyo Grande 

on December 4 & 5 

 

• • • 

 

Don’t miss our regional 
virtual mixer on Decem-

ber 16. Four Chamber of 

Commerces will be rep-

resented at this online 

event: South County 

Chambers of Commerce, 

San Luis Obispo Cham-

ber, Santa Maria Valley, 

and Santa Barbara 

South Coast Chamber. 

opment of new members 
through an awareness pro-
gram emphasizing personal 
contacts by Ambassadors. 
Ambassadors welcome new 
Chamber members, act as 
hosts at key Chamber events, 
and facilitate interaction be-
tween members at Chamber 
functions. 
   Governmental Affairs Busi-
ness Meeting: The South 
County Chambers of Com-
merce recognizes the necessi-
ty of properly balanced legisla-
tion for enhancement and 
encouragement of the free 
enterprise system. In conjunc-
tion with our stated goals, 
SCCC supports legislation at 
all levels of government which 
ensures a sound and healthy 
local economy. When neces-
sary, we will vigorously oppose 
legislation that threatens the 
viability of local business as 
part of the private enterprise 
system. SCCC encourages a 
proactive approach to local 
legislation and supports re-
search, analysis, education, 
and wide dissemination of 
proposed legislation that af-
fects local business and the 
vitality of South SLO County. 
   The Marketing Committee is 
charged with selecting the 

     Business Meetings and 
Volunteer Committees are a 
great way for Chamber mem-
bers to connect with other 
business people, find out more 
about local issues, and en-
hance the quality of life of our 
community. Members in good 
standing are encouraged to 
participate. These meetings 
are currently held online via 
Zoom.  
   The Ambassadors Commit-
tee aids Chamber staff in the 
development of effective ac-
quisition and retention pro-
grams designed to educate 
local businesses about the 
programs and services availa-
ble through the South County 
Chambers of Commerce. Am-
bassadors concentrate on the 
retention of existing and devel-

Business of the Month for the 
months of February through De-
cember. These businesses are 
then eligible for the Business of 
the Year award which is present-
ed at the Annual Dinner and 
Recognition Awards. 
   There are Business Meetings 
currently for Arroyo Grande, 
Grover Beach, Pismo Beach, and 
Nipomo. As a regional Chamber, 
we recognize the many benefits 
that are achieved through com-
bined resources and a collective 
voice to advocate for business. 
Likewise, we also recognize the 
importance of each community 
retaining their individual identity. 
Because each business commu-
nity has unique needs, local 
Steering Committees have devel-
oped to work on projects in their 
community. Business Meet-
ings make recommendations to 
the SCCC Board of Directors 
regarding events and goals for 
the businesses in their commu-
nity and work together to see 
them achieved. Participants at-
tend monthly meetings and may 
be asked to help with events or 
projects in their community. 
   To participate in a Committee 
or Business Meeting, please visit 
our website to apply. Click on the 
“about us” tab, and choose the 
“committees” link.  

All online Chamber  
meetings can be 

accessed by logging in 
with your computer or 
device—or calling in by 
phone. Please RSVP on 
our website to receive 

the Zoom login 
or call-in details. 

November SCCC Business of the Month: JB Dewar 

     JB Dewar are Central Coast-
based expert providers of fuel 
and automotive products: high-
quality fuel, lubricants, equip-
ment, and services. Their team 
of highly-trained, certified pro-
fessionals deliver individual-
ized service to customers. 
Since their 1933 founding by 
John B. Dewar, they’ve forged 
a tradition of family, communi-
ty, and value, providing the 

highest quality products to the 
agriculture, farming, trucking, 
construction, energy, and re-
pair shop industries.  
   JB Dewar offers technical 
service assistance to address 
your fuel, storage and dispens-
ing related concerns. They per-
form equipment installation, 

repair and inspection, equip-
ment/exchange upgrades, 
fuel/lube transfers, and more. 
   They are proud to support 
the Susan G. Komen Founda-
tion and other organizations. 
They have fueling sites in 
Grover Beach and Arroyo 
Grande as well as other Cen-
tral Coast locations. 
   For further details, visit 

jbdewar.com. 

https://www.jbdewar.com/
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Update from Supervisor Lynn Compton, District 4: 

Oceano, Nipomo, and Arroyo Grande  

COVID-19 Update as of 10/30/2020 

from the office 

of Supervisor Lynn Compton: 

   SLO County is currently in the Red 
Tier.  We have 4265 cases while the 
state of California has 912,904.  To-
day’s case count was 25, with 186 
active cases and 4044 recovered cas-
es.  There have been 32 deaths in our 
county.  We have a total of 369 hospi-
tal beds, and currently 3 are in use for 
COVID patients.  We have a total of 53 
ICU beds, and of those 3 are being 
used for COVID patients.   
   We have seen a rise of cases in the 
last few days, but the vast majority of 
the cases have recovered (94%) in our 
community.  We have had a slight up-
tick in our patients needing hospital 
beds.  
   We came very close to hitting the 
Orange Tier with 4 cases/100K popula-
tion over the last week of metrics, and 
learned that we were just on the border 
of Orange with our case count too, and 
have been in Orange with our positivity 
rate and our health metric rate.  So, we 
are very close.  We just need to contin-
ue to keep our active cases down in 
order to move forward.   
   While we all have virus fatigue, it is 
important we continue to work to keep 
our counts down, and continue to be 
vigilant about testing in order to move 
forward.   
   In the last week we have seen some 
additional guidance coming out from 
the state related to theme parks, pro 
sports, skate parks and playgrounds 
reopening, and have learned that the 
state will be putting out guidance for 
the performing arts soon.  We are work-

ing with the central coast coalition of 
art leaders and waiting for guidance on 
how to move forward.  We expect all 
forward movement will be under modi-
fied conditions with safety precautions 
in place.   
   Dr. Borenstein, in recent press con-
ferences, has discussed a recent re-
port, in a scientific journal, regarding 
masks and it indicated that masks help 
contribute to less severe illness should 
you become infected.  The concept 
behind the article related to the viral 
load being mitigated and lessened with 
a mask.  She indicated that she felt 
perhaps that is why our county is see-
ing less hospitalizations and deaths, 
and that the severity of the illness 
might be less in such scenarios. 
Regarding Halloween or Dia de Los 
Muertos…if individuals intend to wear 
costume masks, please wear a protec-
tive face covering too.  Additionally, 
please continue to socially distance 
and don’t gather in large crowds.   
   Regarding the upcoming elections…
we are encouraging people to employ 
all the safety measures we have rec-
ommended if in-person voting.  Election 
officials will also be maintaining the 
same protocols.  We encourage voters 
to utilize face masks, and we will have 
surgical masks for individuals to use in 
case they didn’t bring one with them to 
the polls.  We ask individuals to bring 
their own black/blue pen to sign the 
roster and mark their ballot.  We will 
have sneeze guards in place and any 
equipment will be cleaned regularly.   
   We are beginning to see more anti-
gen testing done, which has a lower 
sensitivity, or in other words, a higher 
false positive rate, as well as false neg-

atives.  We put those into our system 
as “probable cases.”  They do not 
count in our numbers but we work with 
the tested individuals and or their pro-
vider to ensure that they do get the 
standard PCR test as a follow up to 
ensure we have an accurate result.  We 
are not actually seeing much more in 
the way of false test results with that, 
but are concerned that providers are 
moving toward using antigen testing 
because of the speed of processing.   
   Regarding schools…some schools 
have moved forward with full openings, 
especially private schools.  We are not 
hearing any problems out of the private 
school sector.  We have heard from 
many families that things are going 
well, that the mask wearing is actually 
easy for the youngsters, and that the 
distancing is a little more difficult with 
the kids.  We now have four districts in 
the public school sector that have sub-
mitted for a waiver.  Three of them 
have been approved, and are in vari-
ous stages of implementation of bring-
ing students in the elementary school 
grades back onto campus in the com-
ing days.  
   Additionally, we have been reviewing 
more general reopening plans from 
school districts that did not go through 
the elementary school waiver process, 
but now are allowed to open in the red 
tier.   
   Please contact my office if you need 
any assistance at Dis-
trict4@co.slo.ca.us, or call us at (805) 
781-4337. 
   Respectfully, 
 Lynn Compton  
 San Luis Obispo County 
 Supervisor District 4 
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Arroyo Grande News 

   So…it’s November and we have been 
in the COVID situation since March and 
I, like everyone, is getting tired, compla-
cent and distracted by other things.  
However, as our Public Health officials 
are reminding us – now is not the time 
to let your guard down.  This reminder is 
necessary so that all of us can protect 
the San Luis Obispo economy as well as 
our community’s and personal health.   
   In an effort to stay diligent but realize 
that life continues to advance into a 
“now normal,” I wanted to look in a dif-
ferent direction this month.  I wanted to 
take a moment to recognize the Cham-
ber and all the amazing work that they 
are doing to create partnerships and 
opportunities in the south county.  One 
of the programs that the Chamber con-

Grover Beach News 

tinues to advance is the Leadership 
South County program which just gradu-
ated its second class.  I had the chance 
to meet the class members back in early 
2020 (pre-COVID) and talk about what 
the year ahead could entail and their 
goals for their journey.  I also had the 
pleasure of meeting with the class mem-
bers in October and some of the differ-
ences were obvious – a) we physically 
distanced ourselves in an outdoor set-
ting, b) some people attended virtually 
and c) their goals and the path of their 
journey had morphed. 
   But, even under the challenges of a 
COVID environment, it was obvious that 
the class had become a cohesive group 
of people that were creating life-long 
friendships and bonds that will allow for 

   Hello Chamber friends. It seems a little odd 
to write to you during these last days of divi-
sion and election hoopla. The one thing we 
all know is the enemy of business: uncertain-
ty. I genuinely look forward to the economy 
and markets being able to stabilize as an-
swers become clearer in the coming days 
and certainty, in whatever form, takes hold. 
   Until then, this weekend brings the start of 
the holiday season. Please remember that it 
is truly business-friendly to wear a mask. It is 
business friendly to skip trick-or-treating this 
year.  It is business friendly to follow the 
guidelines set forth by Dr. Borenstein and 
the state. Quite frankly, it doesn't matter if 
we agree. What matters is that we put our 

community in the position to open up as 
quickly as possible. Only we can do that. 
   A special thanks needs to go out to Jocelyn 
and the groups working to make Christmas 
as special as possible under these condi-
tions.  The community has expectations, and 
it has no idea how much effort goes in to 
making these special events happen.  Truly, 
kudos to all of you who take the event plan-
ning on selflessly.  ((Big hug!)) 
   May your November be full of peace, 
growth, and family as we head into Thanks-
giving.  I am thankful for all of you and what 
you do to keep our economy thriving. 
   Yours in service, 
 Caren Ray Russom 
 Mayor, City of Arroyo Grande 

Pismo Beach News 

A warm welcome 

to our new 

Chamber members: 

6539 Consulting 
• 
First 5 SLO County 
• 
Elysian Brewery 
• 
Firma Consultants 
• 
Confidence Analytics 
• 
Poke Morro 

     Pismo Beach has been named as one 
of 50 Smart Cities for 2020 by Smart 
Cities Connect. The award is in the cate-
gory of Urban Operations. We were rec-
ognized for our efforts to use technology 
to better serve our community. We es-
tablished Pismo Voice, an online pro-
gram to solicit feedback from our resi-
dents and businesses. We also installed 
smart parking meters and will soon 

launch an app to find and pay for park-
ing. We are planning active signage 
downtown to help people get to their 
destination. Finally, we will be installing 
smart water meters so residents can 
access their water use online in real 
time which means it will be much easier 
to detect water leaks.  
At our last Council meeting, we author-
ized additional public works staffing to 

address the additional effort needed to 
keep our downtown and parks clean. 
The pier plaza has been a huge hit, but 
has also resulted in additional effort to 
maintain it. 
Our restaurants and hotels continue to 
be busy and our city’s finances continue 
to be strong.   
 Ed Waage 
 Mayor, City of Pismo Beach 

future collaboration on personal, profes-
sional and volunteer levels.   
   As we look towards 2021, I would en-
courage you to apply for the Leadership 
South County – Class 3 program.  It is a 
place where leaders of diverse back-
grounds and beliefs are able to effective-
ly learn and expand their understanding 
of south county businesses, agriculture, 
government, education, tourism and the 
overall community.  I’m sure that Marty 
Imes, Jocelyn Brennan, or other mem-
bers of the South County Chambers of 
Commerce team would love to tell you 
more about the program and inspire you 
to participate.   
  Jeff Lee 
 Mayor, City of Grover Beach 
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Recent Ribbon Cuttings 

Green Clean Machine 
gcmwellnessadvocate.com 

 
Congrats to Meaghan at Green 

Clean Machine on her ribbon cut-
ting at our Chamber office in Arroyo 

Grande. Based in Nipomo, Green 
Clean Machine is a woman-owned, 

locally run, small business. They 
are passionate, eco-conscious ex-
perts dedicated to providing the 

highest quality service. They enrich 
lives with eco-friendly cleanings, 
organizing, and harmonizing your 
space for homes and businesses. 
They only use safe, non-toxic, and 

cruelty-free products. GCM’s goal is 
for your space to be your sanctu-

ary— your peaceful refuge.  

   Congrats to new Chamber member Melanie, Crea-
tive Director and Founder, of The Lovely Day Adven-
ture Company, on her ribbon cutting at the trailhead 
of Bishop Peak. Her business is not a hot air balloon 
company, a tour guide service, nor a wilderness sum-
mer camp. Rather, Lovely Day Adventure Company is 
a full-service marketing collective of professional cre-
atives, daydreamers, and outdoor explorers. They op-
erate with the old school belief that kindness and 
hard work goes a long way.  

   They are a creative communication powerhouse 
that provides comprehensive outreach strategies that 
look beautiful. They offer customized services for 
brand management, content curation, strategy, and 
creative direction. 
   They have a community of adventurers representing 
them across the globe with their Lovely Day Adventure 
Co. stickers. Their team values our community and 
our environment and is proud to be a Certified Califor-
nia Green Business. 

Lovely Day Adventure Company • lovelydayadventurecompany.com • 805-946-0629 

https://www.lovelydayadventurecompany.com/
https://www.gcmwellnessadvocate.com/
https://www.gcmwellnessadvocate.com/
https://www.lovelydayadventurecompany.com/
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Recent Ribbon Cuttings 

MCSC Women’s Business Center 
(805) 595-1357 • mcscorp.org 

 
Mission Community Services Corporation and Women's Business 
Center (MCSC) is dedicated to enhancing opportunities for poten-

tial entrepreneurs and small-business owners to become self-
sustaining and successful. They support women entrepreneurs 
with small-business help and resources through training, busi-
ness consulting, and workshops. Although they operate as the 

Women's Business Center, they inclusively serve all small busi-
nesses. They offer free small-business webinars on a weekly 
basis. Their center provides software to produce business or 

marketing plans, documents, brochures, flyers, forms, policies 
and procedures, and financial reports. These resources are free. 

Donations for supplies are always welcome and appreciated. 
Congrats to MCSC on their 15-year anniversary! Their office is 

located at 71 Zaca Lane, Suite 130, in San Luis Obispo.  

Chameleon Style for the Home  
chameleonstyle.com 

 
     After 23 years of business in the Village of Arroyo 
Grande, Camay of Chameleon Style for the Home had 
to rethink and adapt her business model to the chal-
lenges brought by COVID-19. 
     “We were lucky in the beginning of March to be in 
negotiations to extend our lease in the Village of Ar-
royo Grande when everything was shut down,” said 
Camay. “Our landlord allowed us to switch to a month-
to-month agreement. This gave us time to really drill 
down to what is core to our business. Our clientele is 
principally project driven and very little business 
comes from walk-ins. It was relatively easy to trans-
form to a business in a warehouse-workshop environ-
ment with a focus on design and products.” 
     The ideal location was found in Grover Beach’s 
Design Centre district at 750 Farroll Rd. The store 
moved to its new location on September 2, and it 
opened for business in Grover Beach on September 8. 
     Chameleon’s own furniture brand, Chameleon Fine 
Furniture—slip-covered furniture that looks like uphol-
stery—is produced in the Grover Beach facility. The 

Jeff Landon at Keller Williams Realty 
Central Coast • jefflandon.kw.com 
 
Jeff Landon at Keller Williams Realty 
Central Coast recently received the 
Platinum Award for the second quar-
ter of 2020 at Keller Williams Realty 
Central Coast. "I seek to positively 
impact the lives of my friends, cli-
ents, and neighbors through every 
real estate transaction," said Jeff. His 
office is located at 350 James Way, 
Suite 130, in Pismo Beach.  

sofas, sectionals, chairs, etc. are con-
structed in a unique, proprietary way 
that makes it is hard to believe the 
fabric covers come off and are washa-
ble. Their furniture is made on site and 
shipped anywhere. 
     Chameleon Style is passionate 
about fabrics, colors, and creating 

home design products that make deco-
rating flexible, affordable, and fun. 
Chameleon provides services for re-
upholstery, window treatments, cush-
ions, headboards, bedding, and more. 
The showroom/workshop is open Mon-
day through Saturday 10 am to 5 pm. 
Special appointments are welcome. 

https://www.chameleonstyle.com/
https://www.mcscorp.org/
https://jefflandon.kw.com/
https://jefflandon.kw.com/


     Recap of Meeting 
on October 23: 

 

     A week and a half before Election 
Day 2020, the Chamber's Governmen-
tal Affairs Committee heard from our 
local District 17 State Senator and 
Senate Majority Leader Emeritus Bill 
Monning. He shared significant legisla-
tive and district constituent service 
work he and his office has done fo-
cused on San Luis Obispo County 
while also discussing the challenges 
the state has moving forward with are-
as that will need attention and support 
during these challenging economic 
times. The committee thanked Sena-
tor Monning for his service over the 
past 8 years as he reaches the end of 
his tenure due to term limits. The com-
mittee then heard updates from the 
Cities of Grover Beach's Mayor Jeff 
Lee, Arroyo Grande's Mayor Pro Tem 
Keith Storton, and Pismo Beach's City 
Manager Jim Lewis on ongoing as well 

Governmental Affairs Business Meeting Update 
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as potential projects and issues that 
affect the small business community 
with opportunities to participate. Con-
cluding its final committee meeting of 
the year, everyone was reminded that 
the application for serving on this com-
mittee for 2021 will be released soon 

and to invite interested chamber 
members to consider applying. 
 
— Clint Weirick, Co-Chair of the 
Governmental Affairs Committee 
of South County Chambers 
of Commerce 

Photo compilation by Clint Weirick 

https://www.garingtaylor.com/
http://www.920kvec.com/show/pismo-beach-today/


http://groverbeach.org/141/Parks-Recreation
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Welcome, First 5 SLO County, to the Chamber! 
 
First 5 is a proud leader in the collective effort to support young children, 
both at the state and local level. They are an independent public agency 
created in 1998 by California’s Proposition 10, a voter-approved initiative 
that added a 50-cent tax on tobacco products. This revenue provides a 
dedicated source of funding for programs that serve children from prenatal 
development through age five and their families. From health to education 
to family support, their work intersects all aspects of life for children ages 0
- 5. They want to ensure that every child is healthy and ready to learn in 
school. Their office is located at 3220 South Higuera St., Suite 232, in San 
Luis Obispo. For details, visit first5slo.org, or call (805) 781-4058.  

Welcome, Lisa Hensley, Arbonne consultant! 
 

Arbonne was founded in 1981 with a simple goal: to devel-
op and market pure, safe, and beneficial skincare prod-

ucts. They offer botanically based, gluten-free, vegan skin-
care, and nutritional products. They also provide weight 
loss products, a sports performance line, detox spa line, 
aromatherapy, hair care, baby care, and cosmetics. For 

more information, please visit arbonne.com/pws/
lisahensley/tabs/about-me.aspx.  

Welcome, Express Employment Professionals!  
 

Express Employment Professionals services the local area 
with temporary employment help, contract workers, and 
direct-hire employment. Express Employment Profession-
als works with job seekers to help them find the right job 
for their skills and experience. Their Arroyo Grande office 

is located at 260 South Halcyon Rd. Please call (805) 349
-7200., or visit expresspros.com/santamariaca.  

Welcome, SunWork Renewable Energy Projects ! 
 

SunWork Renewable Energy Projects’ innovative model allows them to 
deliver solar power to homeowners with already modest electricity use at 

a third less than the conventional cost, allowing more people to make 
the switch to solar and enabling broader adoption of this clean, safe, 
and renewable alternative to the sources of energy that contribute to 

climate change. Their trained volunteers are what makes SunWork work. 
Due to their nonprofit model, they don’t mark up equipment or have 

many marketing costs. Their local office is based in San Luis Obispo. For 
more information, please visit sunwork.org, or call (805) 229-1250.  

https://www.expresspros.com/santamariaca/
https://www.first5slo.org/
https://sunwork.org/
https://www.arbonne.com/pws/lisahensley/tabs/about-me.aspx
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New Chamber Member Highlights 

Welcome to the Chamber, Drift Boutique!  
 

Drift Boutique is a curated, stylish, beach boutique located in 
downtown Pismo Beach. They carry unique women's clothing, 

jewelry, footwear, and accessories. Drift Boutique is committed 
to providing styles that have built-in quality to last through the 

wear and tear of your day. Their innovative designs put the "fun" 
in functional fashion. Because looking stylish can make your 

whole day better, they are committed to being your source for 
the newest trends. Their store is located at 178 Pomeroy Ave. in 

Pismo Beach. For more information, please 
visit driftboutiquepismo.com, or call (805) 295-6987.  

Welcome, Breakaway Tours Wine & Events! 
 

Breakaway Tours Wine & Events provide deliciously fun, 
educational wine tours since 1995. Their shared wine tours are 
an exceptional value for two to six guests, priced by the person 

with door-to-door service, four wineries, and a gourmet picnic 
lunch. There are no fixed routes, so winery requests are 

welcome. These tours are unique, authentic, and led by the best, 
most friendly guides in the business. Their private wine tours 

offer full control for groups of any size including large corporate 
and social gatherings. They offer custom and varied itineraries, 
in-depth learning options, private winery dinners, Hearst Castle 

private charters, offsite team building activities, ground 
transportation, and much more. Breakaway Tours serves the 

visitor and local alike, for the day, weekend, or week. For more 
information, please call 800-799-7657. Visit them online for 

easy booking at breakaway-tours.com.  

Welcome, House of the Rising Buns! 
 
House of the Rising Buns of Pismo Beach offers high-quality, artisan, 
fresh baked goods at their location at 950 Price St. Their bread baking 
is an unrushed process, using wholesome, primarily local ingredients 
that are free of additives and preservatives. The dough is prepared by 
hand in the wee hours of each morning, and, in the “old school” way is 
allowed time to rest for a slow fermentation process. Not only does the 
longer fermentation time allow the natural development of flavor in the 
dough, but the process also produces bread that is better for you. Slow 
rising allows enzymes in the dough time to break down complex carbo-
hydrates, in addition to creating lactic acid. Both result in bread that is 
easier to digest. The long fermentation process also produces acetic 
acid, which not only adds to the flavor, it acts as a natural preservative. 
No added artificial ingredients required! Check out their new fall and 
winter menu. Gift cards are available, too. For more information, please 
visit houseoftherisingbuns.com, or call (805) 556-3286.  

https://www.breakaway-tours.com/
https://driftboutiquepismo.com/
https://www.houseoftherisingbuns.com/
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New Chamber Member Highlights 

Welcome, 6539 Consulting, to the Chamber! 
 
6539 Consulting offers over 20 years of experience in government affairs, 
public relations, and community relations. 6539 Consulting is dedicated to 
increasing public/private partnerships as we recover from the economic 
impacts of COVID-19. With existing relationships with local leaders and 
experience in nonprofit management, 6539 Consulting knows how to get 
things done with limited resources and through the power of relationships. 
For more information, please visit 6539consulting.com.  

Welcome, Studio 150, of Grover Beach! 
 

Studio 150 in Grover Beach, a private boutique nail studio, offers 
an array of nail services: acrylics, gel nails, nail art, pedicures, and 
manicures in a pampering setting. They also provide microblading 

and freckles. Studio 150 is located at 150 South 6th St., Suite 
D1. For more information, please visit their Instagram page 
at instagram.com/studio150_805, or call (805) 710-6178.  

STUDIO 150 

https://6539consulting.com/
https://www.instagram.com/studio150_805/
http://moneydebtandtaxes.com/
http://3cenergy.org/2021-enrollment/


http://slocohealth.com/


http://www.coastcitiesins.com/
http://www.peruvianimports.net/


https://www.solarponics.com/job-openings/
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   October brought about the close of the 
Leadership South County’s Class Two’s 
program. The final session was bittersweet 
as it was the last time the group would 
come together in a formal setting, but we 
have confidence this unique group of lead-
ers will continue to grow their bonds while 
continuing to lead in our community.  
   The day focused on Local Government 
leadership. The group was excited to wel-
come in; Lynn Compton, County Supervi-
sor, District 4; Matt Bronson, City Manag-
er, Grover Beach; Caren Ray Russom, 
Mayor, Arroyo Grande; Jeff Lee, Mayor, 
Grover Beach; Steve Lieberman, Fire Chief, 
5 Cities Fire Authority and Michael Mar-
tinez, Chief of Police, Arroyo Grande. Each 
speaker provided insights on their own 
personal leadership journey and provided 
the group with what they believe this group 
could do to affect positive change in our 
community. 
   The following is a list of the graduates of 
Class Two, please join us in congratulating 
them: Andrea Steil from Pacific Premier 

Bank; Anita Shower from Miss Etiquette; 
Ariana Sarinana from Stacy A. Korsgaden 
Insurance Agency; Carey Oberly from 
doTERRA Essential Oils; Cortney De Lotto 
from Dignity Health Foundation at AGCH + 
MRMC; Cristina Perez from Bejo Seeds, 
Inc; Daniel Bohlman from The Land Con-
servancy of SLO County; Derek Johnson 
from Johnson Wealth Management; De-
siree Goyette from CA Department of 
Parks and Recreation; Eric Fahnoe from 
Dimes Media; Erika Weber from VTC Enter-
prises; Hailie Hix from City of Pismo Beach; 
Jimmy Paulding from Paulding Law; Jorge 
Garcia from City of Pismo Beach; Julie 
Lebens from Five Cities CPAs, Inc.; Kris 
Sinay from Clark Center for the Performing 
Arts; Matt Downing from City of Pismo 
Beach; Natalie Villalpando from Central 
Coast of California Hospitality, SeaCrest; 
Patrick Corrigan from West Coast Finan-
cial; Rafael Castillo from City of Grover 
Beach; Ron Reilly from Garing, Taylor & 
Associates, Inc.; Veronica Cablayan from 
5Cities Homeless Coalition.  And, a huge 

thank you to each of their organizations for 
supporting their efforts to learn and grow! 
      If you have any questions about the 
Chamber’s Leadership South County pro-
gram please reach out to Marty Imes, 
Leadership South County Director 
at marty@southcountychambers.com. 

Marty Imes 

Executive Director 

Wes Love 

Co-Facilitator 

https://www.lovelydayadventurecompany.com/
http://www.swem.com/


https://www.blankenburgproperties.com/
https://plusmanagement.net/
https://www.southcountychambers.com/events/details/2020-november-sccc-membership-coffee-33859
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Thank you, renewing Chamber members! 

Plains All American Pipeline LP 
Platinum Level 
Chairman’s Circle Level 
• 
Nipomo Recreation Association 
Gold Level 
Chairman’s Circle Level 
• 
doTERRA Essential Oils 
by Carey Oberly 
Care Connection 
Little Bits Preschool 
& Toddler Center 
Dimes Media Corporation 
Boys & Girls Club of South San 
Luis Obispo County 
Coast Cities Insurance Solutions 
Valley View Adventist Jr Academy 
Arroyo Grande Valley Harvest 
Festival 
Barrett Business Services Inc 
(BBSI) 

Mesa Dunes Mobile Home Es-
tates 
Morris & Garritano Insurance — 
SLO Office 
Glenn Fiduciary Services 
Marshall-Spoo Sunset Funeral 
Chapel 
Glenn Martin Company 
Rooster Creek Tavern 
Sure Mortgage Solutions 
Lady Family Mortuary & Crema-
tory 
Nipomo Swap Meet & Mini Stor-
age 
Lapp, Fatch, Myers & Gallagher 
Shannon Bowdey — SLO Happy 
Homes — Keller Williams Realty 
Central Coast 
Kathleen Parker, EA 
The Bridge Central Coast 

https://www.southcountychambers.com/
https://view.flipdocs.com/?ID=10004308_134020
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Chamber Board of Directors, Staff, & Ambassadors 

Board of Directors: 
Tony Goetz 
The Casitas of Arroyo Grande 
Chairperson 
 
Erika Bylund, Point Sur Advisors 
Vice Chairperson 
 
Jeff Chambers, Tommy Hilfiger 
Treasurer 
 
Nicole Moore 
SeaCrest Oceanfront Resort 
Secretary 
 
Eric Daniels, PG&E 
 
Ken Dalebout 
Dignity Health/AG Hospital 
 
Mary Gardner 
SLO Regional Transit Authority 
 
Shari Barnhart 
Mechanics Bank, Arroyo Grande 
 
Lynne Schlenker 
The Great American Melodrama 
 
Michael Specchierla 
SLO County Office of Education 
 
Jill Quint 
Quintessa Coffee Roasters 
 
Rudy Stowell, Pure Bliss Spa 
 
Jake Barnick, Kautz Chevron 

Frank Schiro 
Mason Bar and Kitchen 
Rooster Creek Tavern 
 
Ty Ortiz 
Central Coast Party Factory 
 
Chamber Staff: 
Jocelyn Brennan 
President I CEO 
jocelyn@southcountychambers.com 

 
Ligia Zavala 
Chief Operations Officer 
ligia@southcountychambers.com 
 
Holly Leighton 
Marketing & Tourism 
holly@southcountychambers.com 
 
Marty Imes, Executive Director 
of Leadership South County 
marty@southcountychambers.com 
 
Michelle Lea, Bookkeeper 
 
Chamber Ambassadors: 
Linda Vleit 
Linda Vleit Insurance Services 
Chairperson 
 
Kai Lynch 
Guild Mortgage Company 
Vice Chairperson 
 
Lettie Fuller 
Mechanics Bank 
Grover Beach 

Sue MacCagno 
Associate member 
 
Mary Schultz, Family Home Care 
 
Mary Ishikawa 
Allstate Suncoast 
Insurance Services 
 
Kris Sinay 
Clark Center for the 
Performing Arts 
 
Rob Railsback 
State Farm Insurance 
 
Louis Camassa, Empath 
 
Vince Perrine 
Eternity Telecommunications 
 
Shannon Bowdey 
Keller Williams Realty CC 
 
LuAnne Quigley 
Hurdle Hearing & Audiology 
 
Arlene Gee, Gee Consulting 
 
Grace Lemos 
Achievement House Inc 
 
Olivia Domingues 
Pampered Chef 
 
Kimberley Victor 
Mary Kay Cosmetics 
Fashions for a Purpose 

Cosimo Allegretta 
FoodJets SLO County 
 
Cheryl Wakefield 
Doc Burnstein’s Ice Cream 
 
Anita Shower 
Miss Etiquette/Eco Club 5 Cities 
 
Michael Leon 
Burke & Pace Lumber 
 
Carey Oberly 
doTERRA Essential Oils 
 
Judy Trecartin 
Worldpay Merchant Services 
 
Kim Banks, BBSI 
 
Samantha Coelho 
C&H Storage 
Balanced Beauty Boutique 
 
Michelle Hogue 
Coastal Copy, Inc. 
 
Kassi Dee 
Nan’s Pre-owned Books 
Kassi’s Book Hive 
 
Anthony Salas 
Epic Entertainment 
 
Gary Stone 
Mackey & Mackey Insurance 
 
Tara Hoffman 
Tara’s Mobile Footcare 

Thank you to our Chairman’s Circle Sponsors! 
Founding Level Sponsors Diamond Level Sponsors 

Platinum Level Sponsors Gold Level Sponsors 



https://slosolstice.com/
https://slohothouse.submittable.com/submit/174830/angelcon-2021-startup-application


PO Box  672 
Arroyo Grande, CA  93421 
 
800A West Branch Street 
Arroyo Grande, CA 93420 
 
239 W. Tefft Street 
Nipomo, CA 93444 
 
Phone: (805) 489-1488 
Fax: (805) 489-2239 
Email: office@southcountychambers.com 
www.southcountychambers.com 

ADDRESS SERVICE REQUESTED 


